
Chief’s Report September 2022 

-Ember Alliance set up a tour with Shane from Tall Timbers this month and myself and Lt. Fassula 

attended.  We were able to do an assessment of resources on the property, assets at risk, and talked 

about access to adjacent properties.  Following this meeting we met with representatives of Denver 

Mountain Parks, Colorado State Forest Service, Jefferson Conservation District, Geneva Glen, and Ember 

Alliance to discuss potential projects with large property holders. 

-WE WON!  We received $93,000 in new equipment from the state PPE grant this year, allowing us to 

replace our aging (2006) air packs which were approaching the end of their service life.  We had 

budgeted $15,000 this year to begin the process of replacing packs over the next few years, but this will 

replace all 12 packs at one time, eliminating challenges with different model years and small differences 

between the packs.   

-Paramedic academy-I will be starting my Capstone on October 12 and should complete it by early 

November.   

Calls for September: 

4-MVAs 

6-Medicals 

1-Good intent 

1-Cancelled enroute  

12 Total for September 

127 year to date total  

 


